CHOBHAM & DISTRICT RIDING CLUB
Annual General Meeting
Tuesday 30th October 2018
Lyne Village Hall

1) Apologies

Apologies from Mr and Mrs Foss, Sian Rees, Tiffany Manning, Sara Leno and
S.Hanger.

The meeting was attended by 15 members.

2) Chairman’s opening remarks

Acceptance of minutes from last AGM — 1. C.Valvona 2. Sara Green.

The June Show provided £800 for the RDA and was the 11" Charity Show run by
CDRC.

The Bowling outing saw 8 attendees and was a fun evening.

Bob Deacon said that at the moment Membership stood at 33.

6 honorary

14 paid up until 31/10/18

2 juniors paid up until 31/10/2018

11 paid up until next year

A few joined at the Merrist Wood Dressage Competition — it was found that the
discount offered worked well.

3) Treasurer’'s Report.

attached

4) Team Manager’'s Report

Team went to Blenheim and went clear but were not placed.

Snowball Farm eventing team came 4. .

Two riders entered the Dressage at Sands Farm but in the end neither could
attend.



5) Election of Club Officers.

The Committee at the moment is: BD, Liane Deacon, Sally Watson, Caroline
Shrubb, Tiffany Manning and Claire Healey all of whom are due to be re-elected.
Elizabeth Hillier-Sinclair offered to be Eventing Team Manager 2" by MH

SG offered to be in charge of Communication etc.,

Paul Dixon offered to join the Committee.

CV offered to take on Membership.

Malcolm Hunt knows someone who could take on the Website but who is unwell
at the moment.

6) Subscription

Now £18 with non-riding at £10. Head Office is about to increase fees by 50p to
£12.50.

It was decided to leave the MemberhipO price as it is (suggested by MH and
agreed by BD)

7) Appointment of Auditor

CV offered the service of Nick Valvona to produce the year-end account in case
there was a conflict of interests with SW and Michael Watson.

8) Next Years Shows

2nd June 2019 at Pony Club — the August Bank Holiday Show will be 26/8/19.
MH said he would provisionally book Dressage at Merrist Wood on 12/5/2019.
Sandra to look at availability of dates at end of September 2019 as the Sunshine
Tour is the 13 — 15 September 2019.

Arena Eventing at Merrist Wood is on the 1/12/2018.

BD said MH had invited everyone to his house for drinks etc., on 2/12/2018.

The Lyne Hall is to be booked for talks by a Nutritionist on the 12/2/2018 and
Vikki (Equine Sports Therapist) on 19/3/2018.

9) Any Other Business

10) Prize Giving

Overall PointsTrophy for both Shows — Marci Gough
Most Points awarded at the Summer Show — Marci Gough
Summer Show Dressage Trophy — Marci Gough/Liane Deacon



Dressage Highest Percentage Trophy — Liane Deacon

Date of next Committee meeting: 7/11/18 at 8 o’clock



